Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education :fflJ x
National Capital Region De\-)"*“ §
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Quezon City, Metro Manila

July 4, 2011

MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Division Supervisors

Secondary School Principals

Head Teachers and Teachers In-charge

INTENSIVE TRAINING OF SECOND YEAR AND THIRD YEAR
MATHEMATICS TEACHERS FOR THE ROLL - OUT OF THE
2010 SECONDARY EDUCATION CURRICULUM ( UbD)

In line with the preparation for SY 2011-2012 and the Division’s thrust of
continuously improving the delivery of instruction in Mathematics, an intensive training
for second year and third year mathematics teachers, which focuses on problem solving,
will be conducted on July 9 — 10, 16 — 17, 2011 at Quezon City Science High School
from 8:00 a. m. to 5:00 p. m.

Participants of the said training are second year mathematics teachers who failed to
attend last summer training at Rizal High School and third year math teachers. Each
school is entitled to a maximum of two participants.

The participants and trainers of this training shall be granted a 4-day service credit.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is enjoined
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At

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO V1
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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